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Dear Parents, 

We hope this letter find you well. We can’t quite believe that the end of the academic year is 

rapidly approaching. As we look ahead to September, we wanted to write to you with details of 

the first few weeks of the new school year will look. 

As we are sure you will be aware in September, new children will be starting their 

Woodthorne journey with us and joining us in Nursery. As part of our induction process, we 

aim to ensure all children transition into our setting with as much ease as possible. This 

process involves carrying out home visits, stay and play sessions and staggered sessions in 

Nursery. 

 

Every year, we make sure all children transition into our class with ease and this involves 

home visits, stay and plays and short Nursery sessions. 

Due to our Nursery team carrying out home visits, Nursery will be closed to all children on 

Monday 4th, Tuesday 5th, Wednesday 6th September and Monday 11th September. 

From Tuesday 12th – Friday 15th September Nursery will be open. Please be aware that 

during these dates at times there will be children and parents attending ‘Stay and Play’ 

sessions in Nursery. Also, on these 4 days there will only be a small number of children who 

are staying with us in Nursery, as our older children will have moved to Reception. Parents 

are welcome to keep their children at home on these days or send them in to Nursery with the 

understanding our ‘Play and Stay’ sessions will be occurring. 

We will of course, as always provide the highest level of care for your child and make sure 

they are happy if they are with us on these dates. If you can let a member of the Nursery 

team know, through Class Dojo or in person, your preferences for the week 12th – 15th 

September 2023 by the end of this term, it would be much appreciated.  

From Monday 18th September, Nursery will be open and operating our 15 and 30 hour sessions 

as per usual. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Hodgkiss, Miss Swann and the Nursery team  
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